
Notice of discontinuation of executive inauguration greeting cards 

 

We would like to express our sincere gratitude for your continued support. 

As part of our efforts to be environmentally friendly and promote digitalization, we have 

decided to refrain from sending written notices to all business partners to announce the 

appointment of new executives. 

Going forward, we will provide information on the "Notice List" on our website. 

https://www.okalog.co.jp/news.html 

We apologize for any inconvenience this may cause and appreciate your understanding. 

https://www.okalog.co.jp/news.html

